Dear Parents, June 17, 2013

| am looking forward to having your child in Kindergarten
Countdown this summer. This will be 3 great experience for your child
to transition into Kindergarten in the new school year. The children
will be working on alphabet skills, beginning reading skills, writing
skills, and number skills. We will also be working on listening skills,
verbal skills and following directions. We will be going on various
study trips to further enrich their knowledge of our community.

Your child will be bringing home papers throughout the week
that he/she has done in class. It is helpful for you to look at the
papers together. You may want to keep a folder of your child’s papers
at home and compare how he/she changes and improves.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call me

(873-2090). The secretary will connect you to my voice mail and |

will return your call.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Dabagia




